
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
October 15, 2009 

Island Broadcasting Company 
4 Hunters Lane 
Roslyn, NY  11576-1306 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Island Broadcasting Company 
                                                                                 Channel 32, New York, NY 
                                                                                 File numberBMPDTL-20090629ABZ 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.:29231 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On August 24, 2009, the licensee as addressed above was sent a 30 day deficiency 
letter outlining the following interference issue: 
 
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your proposed facility does not comply 
with the Commission’s interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to 
cause interference to the following facilities: 
 
1.  W32DF, Hempstead, NY.  – BLTTL-20090522AEX 
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
interference problem within (30) days from the date of this letter. Amendments must be 
filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered incomplete 
and subsequently dismissed. 
 
Our records indicate that no amendment has been filed to resolve the above referenced 
interference issue, Further our records indicate that the licensee has filed a digital 
license application to cover the original digital construction permit prior to the above 
referenced modification and that the licensee has superseded this modification proposal 
by filing the minor change proposal BPDTL-20090911AAV; therefore, the above 
referenced application is considered superseded and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 



 
c.c. Island Broadcasting Company 
 C/O – Shelley Sadowsky, Esq. 
 Dickstein, Shapiro, LLP 
 1825 Eye Street, N.W. 
 Washington, DC  20006-5403 


